SPRINGDALE OFFERING SUPPORT
Meeting Minutes for:
September 18, 2019

Meeting began at 3:02 p.m.

Present: Mayor Webster, Julie Matheny, Michael Mathis, Greg Karle, Tom Lindsey
Minutes of the May 15, 2019 meeting were accepted as submitted.
OLD BUSINESS

Euchre Tournament — October 5, 2019

As of the meeting, 14 people had signed up for the Euchre Tournament with three to four more
individuals expected to register. It was agreed to keep the beer prices the same as last year. Debra
Boggs would proceed to get an update from Matt Clayton regarding the status of raffle baskets and door
prizes. Discussion continued regarding the amount of individuals that signed up last year versus how
many had signed up this year and if S.0.S. should proceed with the Euchre Tournament. Julie Matheny
made a motion to cancel the Euchre Tournament; Michael Mathis seconded. it was unanimously
decided to cancel the tournament.

ComeUnity Bash
Julie Matheny stated that the Split the Pot Raffle netted an amount of $150 and the pizza booth netted

an amount of $117. Julie suggested not having the pizza booth since the grill had the majority of food
sales.

NEW BUSINESS

Treasurer’s report
The S.0.S. General Fund as of September 18, 2019:

Beginning Balance of: $12,517.44
DEPOSITS: Interest S 4.17
Bash Raffle/Pizza S 267.00
Mr. Bailey S 200.00
Misc. Deposits $  293.32
Donations from City employee’s paychecks S 71950
TOTAL DEPOSITS S 1,483.99
Liquor Permit S 40.00
Sour Ministries $ 1,000.00
TOTAL WITHDRAWALS S 1,040.00

ENDING BALANCE $12,961.43




The Christmas Fund as of September 18, 2019:

Beginning Balance of: $ 3,008.03
DEPOSITS: Interest S 0.75
ENDING BALANCE $ 3,008.78

Mayor Webster made a motion to accept the Treasurer’s Report; Chief Mathis seconded.
ROUNDTABLE DISCUSSION

Business and Community Expo

The Business and Community Expo will be held at the Springdale Community Center on Tuesday,
October 1, 2019 from 11:00 a.m. until 2:00 p.m. in the front gym. There will be three new vendors at
the event.

Springdale Fire Department Open House
The Springdale Fire Department will have their Open House on Saturday, October 5, 2019. It wifl be held
from 11:00 a.m. until 3:00 p.m.

Princeton Closet

Susan Wyder stated that Princeton Closet was able to help supply 162 filled backpacks for the Colony
Apartments. Mrs. Wyder suggested that Matt Clayton talk with Kevin Jamison at Princeton City Schools.
Meeting adjourned at 3:46 p.m.

NEXT MEETING: October 16, 2019

Respectfully it
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